
 

 

INFO DU JOUR 

JULY 26, 2021 – 4:00 p.m. 

 

WORK INFORMATION: Complete closure of  

a section of de la Montagne Road 

What you should know: 

▪ A section of de la Montagne Road, which is in the Luskville area, will be completely 

closed to traffic as of Monday, August 2, 2021 until October 5, 2021. 

▪ The Municipality will carry out major works consisting of excavation, changing 

culverts and paving the road. 

▪ The work will be done by Les Entreprises G.N.P.  

▪ The targeted section of road for repair work is located between 1874 to 1887 de la 

Montagne Road. 

▪ Access to residences will be maintained on both sides of the work area. 

▪ The detour will be via the following roads:  East on Elm Road, North on Terry Fox 

Road, East on Baillie Road, North on Daly Road, West on Kelly Road, North on 

Hollow Glen Road, West on de la Montagne Road. 

▪ For the safety of road users and workers, compliance with the signage that will be 

put in place is essential. 

▪ We will notify you of the reopening of this section of de la Montagne Road as soon 

as possible. 

▪ The Municipality invites citizens to address their questions and/or comments to its 

Public Works Department in order to keep the work running smoothly. 

▪ The Municipality is working to improve its local infrastructure and thanks you for 

your cooperation in that respect. 

 



Where to inquire: 

▪ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

▪ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook page: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun  
 

 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

